
NUSWSA SET TO VISIT GOOD SAMARITAN CHILDREN'S HOME 

 

About 60 students of Social Work drawn from both Modules I and II classes as well as the 
diploma students will tomorrow visit Good Samaritan Children’s Home situated in Mathare 
Slums, Nairobi. 

This comes after a pre- visit that was done about two weeks ago by the representatives of Nairobi 
University Social Work Students Association (NUSWSA) whose analysis revealed that the 
children in this institution are in dire need of the basics such as food, clothing, foot wear, 
stationery and toiletries. The visit will therefore be an opportunity for the social work students to 
show love and care by giving. In addition, they will have the opportunity to participate in a 
cleanup activity of the institution besides sharing stories and play with the children and 
motivating them. 

 


